
             U.S. Department of Labor  Office of Inspector General 
                       Washington, DC 20210 

 
 
 

Working for America’s Workforce 

 
June 13, 2025 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR:  JONATHAN SNARE 
 Deputy Solicitor of Labor 
   for the Office of the Solicitor 
  
 TIMOTHY HAUSER 

Deputy Assistant Secretary for Program Operations 
  for the Employee Benefits Security Administration 

 
DONALD HARRISON, III 
Acting Administrator 

   for the Wage and Hour Division 
 

                                         
 
FROM:  LAURA B. NICOLOSI 
 Assistant Inspector General 
     for Audit 
 
SUBJECT: Audit of the U.S. Department of Labor’s Information 

Sharing with Non-Governmental Entities, 
 Project No. 09-P25-002-08-001 
 
 
Please be advised the Office of Inspector General is initiating an audit to review 
how the U.S. Department of Labor has shared investigative information with 
non-governmental entities involved in class action litigation and the extent of any 
related controls. Our work will primarily focus on activities involving the Office of 
the Solicitor (SOL), the Employee Benefits Security Administration (EBSA), and 
the Wage and Hour Division (WHD).  
 
We will soon contact the audit liaisons for SOL, EBSA, and WHD to schedule an 
entrance conference to discuss the audit’s objective, scope, and methodology. 
We plan to begin work immediately following our meeting and would appreciate 
your notifying the appropriate agency officials of our plans.  
 
 
cc:   Stanley E. Keen, Agency Liaison, SOL 

Christine Donahue, Agency Liaison, EBSA 
Jason Coker, Agency Liaison, WHD 


